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Data Sharing in Promise Partnership Programs

Your child attends a Granite School District school where Promise Partners provide services such as after-school
programming, summer school, tutoring, mentoring, and referrals to other community resources like healthcare or housing
assistance. 

A law called the Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA) protects students’ information. When a parent or
guardian signs a Promise Partnership Data Consent Form, their student’s information can be shared with Promise Partner
organizations. Having the ability to track and report on individual and program successes is crucial to receiving funding and
resources in order to provide high-quality programs which improve outcomes.

Student’s education and related information includes demographics, attendance, grades, and test scores. This is used to
evaluate student success and needs, tailor services, assess program impact, and connect you and your child to additional
resources that best serve you. 

Data is only shared with a select group of individuals within the partnership if:
a Promise Partnership Data Consent form is signed,
the Promise Partner has received specific training about how to keep information secure,
the Promise Partner works in the student’s community, and
the Promise Partner needs to know the information to support the student’s success.

Your child can still participate in and receive Promise Partner services if you choose not to sign the Data Consent Form.
Please return signed Data Consent Forms to a Promise Partner at your student’s school OR directly to your student’s school
secretary. 

Participation in programs offered by Promise Partners are open to all regardless of immigration status and will not have any
consequences to future immigration processes. Additional information on FERPA and data consent can be found at:
https://www2.ed.gov/policy/gen/guid/fpco/ferpa/index.html

If you have any questions or concerns at any time, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at:


